
 

 

 

24 October 2024                  OIATP-133 

 

 

P Robins 

By email: fyi-request-28523-d1cc8871@requests.fyi.org.nz 

 

Tēnā koe P Robins 

 

Thank you for your email of 28 September 2024 requesting the following information under 
the Official Information Act 1982 (the Act): 

“all briefings specifically relating to the review of the Retirement Villages Act.”. 

I am refusing your request under section 18(d) of the Act, as the information in scope is now 
publicly available at Retirement Villages Act, regulations and codes - Te Tūāpapa Kura Kāinga 
- Ministry of Housing and Urban Development.  
  
You have the right to seek an investigation and review of my response by the Ombudsman, 
in accordance with section 28(3) of the Act. The relevant details can be found on the 
Ombudsman’s website at: www.ombudsman.parliament.nz. 
 
 
Mauriora 
 
 
 
 
 
Hon Tama Potaka 
Associate Minister of Housing  

 

 

mailto:xxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxx@xxxxxxxx.xxx.xxx.xx
https://www.hud.govt.nz/our-work/retirement-villages-act-regulations-and-codes
https://www.hud.govt.nz/our-work/retirement-villages-act-regulations-and-codes
http://www.ombudsman.parliament.nz/

